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Events
Upcoming

JEAN DAY
DECEMBER 14

$2.00

Get in the Christmas Spirit
FCA will be accepting donations of diapers and wipes to 
benefit the Pregnancy Decision  Health Center at the 
Christmas Band and Choir Concert on Thursday, 
December 13th for grades 5-12.

FCA's "All-Class Reunion" will be taking place before 
the basketball game on Saturday, December 22nd. Please 
spread the word to all FCA graduates! To register, please 
email Heather Keener at hkeener@fcaknights.us and you 
will be given a free family pass for the game.

All Class Reunion!

Bookfair at Barnes and Noble
FCA's annual Bookfair will be taking place TOMORROW  
from 10:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. at Barnes and Noble located 
at 1738 Hill Road North in Pickerington. Using the code 
12460747,  a percentage of purchases in the store on 
December 8th and on-line through December 12th will be 
given to FCA to help increase the school library book 
selections!

December 8
Barnes and Noble
Bookfair
December 13
Band & Choir 
Concert (5-12)
December 14
K-12 Jean Day
7-12 Pizza Day
December 19-21
Exams (6-12)
December 21
K-5 STEM Day
December 24-Jan. 4
Christmas Break
January 18
K-12 Jean Day 
January 21
MLK Jr. Day
No School
January 22
Prescheduling 
Meeting (8-11)
January 24 and 31
Parent Teacher
Conferences
January 29
CCP Meeting (6-11)
February 18
No School
February 28
K-4 Fine Arts Night
March 7
Open House

Christmas
Break
December 24 
- January 4

Winter Weather Reminders

A Christmas party for the
whole family!

12/9 @ 6:00 p.m.

Fairfield Christian Church invites you to Jingle Jam FX on 
Sunday, December 9 at 6:00 p.m. in the Worship Center. 
Jingle Jam is the perfect Christmas event for children,  
parents and grandparents to enjoy together! With upbeat 
interactive worship music, crazy audience participation 
games, hilarious videos and comedic skits, it's a FREE 
Christmas party BIG enough for the whole family!   

Christmas Celebration!

Please Check Lost and Found
If you are missing articles of clothing or other school 
related items, please be aware that the Lost and Found near 
the cafeteria will be cleaned out over Christmas Break. 

With the winter weather upon us, we wanted to provide 
a reminder regarding school attire. Students may wear an 
FCA fleece, school approved sweater, or school approved 
sweatshirt (not on Chapel Day). Please note that uniform 
skirts should extend to the knee even when wearing tights 
or leggings. On Fridays, students may wear FCA spirit wear 
sweatshirts, if they wish. Younger students will still go out 
to recess as the weather gets colder. Hats, gloves and scarves 
are recommended! 


